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As a part of our Applied Design, Skills, and Technology component of the curriculum, the children used Kleenex boxes to make a bear. Together we created criteria for their design and then the children had to use their knowledge of bears to complete their bear boxes. The children made some very interesting looking bears! Ask your child what kind of bear s/he made. Next week we will be using the Chatterpix app to make our bears talk. 














This week an Interior Health dental hygienist came to the classroom to ‘count’ the children’s teeth and discuss dental hygiene. She gave all of the students a gift bag with a toothbrush and toothpaste. 





This week the children presented their ‘bear reports’ to the class. We used a green screen as our background. Ask your child what background s/he chose. I will send you a copy of the video soon.





We will be doing a cubby clean out next Friday and I will be sending home blankets next Friday. They probably could use a wash. Your child might need an extra bag to carry it home. Please remember to send it back when we return after Spring Break. 





The children have been practicing some of their math skills this week with our table tubs. Ask your child about some of the activities they got to do. Ask your child if s/he had a favourite one. 





Thank you to all of the adults who helped out at skating. It’s great to be able to give the children the opportunity to try skating – some for the first time!





Mrs. Sandra


   	     MacDonald











